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A MESSAGE FROM OUR PRINCIPAL:

Eagleton Families,

I would like to introduce you to Roxanne Ellsworth. She is a Principal Resident at Eagleton for
the remainder of this school year. If you see her around outside, please say hello and welcome
her. During her time at Eagleton she will be working closely with me and our teachers and
students. Please read her message below:

I am honored to have the opportunity to join the Eagleton Community for the remainder of this
school year as Principal Resident. I have been dedicated to the field of education for more than
15 years, working with students ranging in age from ECE - Adult Education in a variety of roles.
I have been a teacher, an Instructional Coach and an Assistant Principal. I believe that
education is a lifelong process and I am excited to continue learning from the team at Eagleton.
I look forward to getting to know you and your students during my time here.

Sincerely,
Roxanne Ellsworth
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